
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 
 
 
      The Okaloosa County School Board will soon consider a budget 
for Fiscal Year 2010-2011.  A public hearing to make a DECISION on 
the budget and TAXES will be held on July 26, 2010, at 5:15 P.M. at 
the Okaloosa County Courthouse, 101 James Lee Blvd., Crestview, 
Florida 32536. 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 




